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This past month has been nothing
short of incredible. As a team, we've
taken on a wide range of projects
and tasks, all contributing to the
impactful work happening here in
Moldova. When I first arrived, I had
no real idea of what to expect
beyond the basic job description I
was given. But now that I’m here,
this experience has far surpassed
anything I imagined.
I’ve never been part of something
that’s still in the early stages—still
being built, you could say. And yet,
that’s what makes it so special. The
amount of training, learning, and
personal growth I’ve experienced in
just one month has been truly
remarkable.



The Missionaries have been the best
hosts since arriving! They have
shown the whole team the ins and
outs of Moldova. We have all become
family in the short amount of time
being here. Both Brother and Sister
McBride have both told us countless
of times that they are not only
invested in Moldova, but also
invested in all of us Aimers! They are
very personable and keep it real,
which I appreciate greatly! We have
weekly team meetings, prayer
meetings, church, and sometimes
even days where we go and
sightsee! The McBrides are the best! 

Throughout the week, Milan and I
practice music in our free time! Some
Sundays I will sing and Milan usually plays
the piano. We have to practice extra
because we are singing some of the
songs in a different language. Either
Russian or Romanian. It can be tricky, but
we always manage with the help of the
missionaries! I am definitely a fan of
singing in Romanian. Russian is way
harder in my opinion. However, I am
grateful to be able to habe the resources
to learn both!

The Missionaries 
Each week, we have English Club on
Thursdays. We have English
conversation with people that reside
in Moldova that want to speak and
learn more English. We have had 4 or
more guest each week! Which is
AMAZING! 

English Club

Music



Some of my favorite memories with the MK’s have been at the park.
Watching Adelina and Silas light up as they run to the playground is
always a joy—but it is even more inspiring how they interact with other
kids. Despite the language barrier, they still find ways to connect
through laughter, shared toys, and simple play. It’s a beautiful
reminder that connection doesn’t always need words.
Seeing them step out of their comfort zones to engage with new
friends, even in small ways, is a quiet kind of bravery. It’s in these
simple, joy-filled moments that I’m reminded just how much we can
learn from little ones.

S W E E T  M O M E N T S  W I T H  T H E  M K ’ S

MK Childcare!

One of the many responsibilities I’ve been given is
helping out with the MKs—and I can honestly say,
they are the sweetest kids! Adelina and Silas always
keep me on my toes, but I wouldn’t trade my time
with them for anything.
Even in this short time, I’ve gotten to know their
personalities pretty well. Silas is more on the
cautious side and loves playing independently with
his cars. Adelina, on the other hand, is full of energy
and constantly has me laughing. For someone who’s
not even two yet, she definitely has strong opinions
about everything—but behind it all, she has the
kindest little heart.
I’m really looking forward to spending the next few
months with them!


